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 Bringing a fresh menu with fresh menu items, a new business can be found in 
Tuttle, often located at the 300 block of East Main Street. B-Ray’s Barbecue has 
an identifiably red trailer with their name emblazoned on the side. 

Owners/operators Brad and Kayla Pipkins can be contacted at (918) 917-0791 
for advance orders. The two recently started in the barbecue business after being 
brought to the area by Brad’s career.   

“We bought the truck in July,” Kayla said Thursday.  “We moved to this part of 
Oklahoma because my husband was in the oilfield.”

Serving up good, quality barbecue is the American Dream for the Pipkins. 
“My husband was pretty into barbecuing, and he was wanting a food trailer. 

Our goal is for him to eventually be able to quit his job in the oilfield and do this 
full-time. He enjoys the cooking, and the whole concept of smokers, the turnout, 
and it’s really rewarding when people like you’re stuff.”

B-Ray’s will be on the move, and can show up to cater events. 
“We can set up pretty much anywhere we want as long as we have the 

appropriate permits,” Kayla said. “We can go to events, and do catering, and 
we’re experienced.”

For more information on B-Ray’s, see their Facebook page or their ad in this 
paper.

B-Ray’s Barbecue can often be found at lunchtime at 
the 300 block of East main Street in Tuttle with a wide 
selection of barbecue, breakfast, burgers & more. 

A dream on-the-go
B-Ray’s Barbecue:
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